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September 26, 2022

Dear Parents and Families,

We are excited to share an upcoming opportunity that we are preparing to help us better serve
your child’s academic needs. During the testing windows listed below, your child will take a
MAP® Growth™ test from NWEA® at school on their district-issued Chromebook. MAP
Growth scores help teachers check student progress by measuring achievement and growth.
Teachers use results to tailor classroom lessons and set goals for students.

MAP Growth tests are unique, and it adapts to your child’s responses to measure your child’s
skill level. If your child answers a question correctly, the next question is more challenging. If
they answer incorrectly, the next one is easier. These results will provide a more complete
picture of what your child knows and is ready to learn—whether it is on, above, or below their
grade level.  Each test (reading and math) takes about an hour. Since MAP Growth tests provide
immediate and accurate information about your child’s learning, it’s easy for teachers to
identify students with similar scores that are generally ready for instruction in similar skills and
topics, and then plan instruction accordingly.

We are truly excited to focus on your child’s individual growth and achievement. For more
information about MAP Growth, visit NWEA.org/familytoolkit.

Sincerely,

Christine Cabral, Interim Principal

Dates Makeup

Fall Test Dates September 27th - October 11th October 12th - October 14th

Winter Test Dates January 17th - February 10th February 13th - 16th

Spring Test Dates May 1st - May 26th May 29th - June 2nd

“Academic Excellence Through Continuous Improvement”

https://www.nwea.org/parent-toolkit/

